
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 11th March 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your wonderful support of our 

Fairtrade Breakfasts this week. It was lovely 

to see so many of you here early enjoying 

Fairtrade cereals and toast. Our thanks go out 

to the staff who made this possible,           

particularly Mrs Pullé who was the person who 

organised this great event. Thank you also to 

Lesley Mosley for bringing in her Traidcraft 

stall to support Fairtrade Fortnight.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 netball 

teams who played their hearts out against the 

Holmes Chapel Cluster Schools on Wednesday 

for the second part of the tournament. The 

standard of netball played was exceptionally 

high and the A team came 3rd overall and B 

team came 4th overall. Many thanks to Mrs 

Hollinshead and Mrs Thornhill for their  

support and coaching to prepare the teams. 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 24th 

March as 25th is Good Friday.  

Preschool Bingo Night 

Preschool bingo night  is on Wednesday 23rd 

March 7pm. Everyone welcome. 

 

 

 

Sport Relief                      

Sport Relief bands are now available to buy 

from the school office or Year 6 will be going 

round selling bands at lunchtime. Bands are 

£1. 

 

 

 

 

 

Rose Queen & Retinue Charity Easter Egg 

Raffle 

The Rose Queen & Retinue are holding an 

Easter Egg Raffle in school to raise money for 

The Christie Hospital. Raffle tickets are  

available from the school office or from  

Isobel Hollinshead for 25p each or £1 per 

strip. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 18th 

March. Please support the children in their 

fundraising efforts! 

Key Dates 
Parent Consultations week beginning 14th March  

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th March 

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St     

Oswald’s Church. 

 

 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate 

our three residential trips. Year 2 go off 

to Beeston for a one night stay. Years 5 

and 6 are off to Pensarn Harbour on 21st 

March for a three night trip and Year 4 

are going to York for the first time     

after Easter for a two night residential.  

We believe that these experiences do a 

great deal to enhance the children’s 

learning. They experience opportunities 

to grow in independence and confidence. 

We try to add opportunities for reflec-

tion and spiritual growth alongside the 

learning.  

From next year onwards we intend to 

keep our trips to alternate years so they 

will be enjoyed in Years 2, 4, and 6.  

 


